

September 13, 2022

Permian Basin Association of Directional Drilling 3001 W. Loop 250 N, Suite C-105/387 Midland TX 79705

Dear PBADD Friends,

Thank you for supporting the Boot Campaign. Our mission is simple: To unite Americans to honor and restore the lives of veterans and military families through individualized, life-improving programs.

Many of us have not served in the Armed Forces but we embrace the protection afforded us by those who have. And, when there is a need amongst those who have raised their right hand to defend the Constitution, the United States of America and all those who call her home, Boot Campaign laces up to provide veterans the individualized and compassionate care they desperately need and so deserve. We could not begin to fulfill that promise without patriots like you!

Because of your generous gift of \$25,000.00 Boot Campaign will continue to make an incredible impact and save lives. We appreciate you choosing to lace up with us and become a change maker in this important endeavor because together, we can do more.

From all of us at Boot Campaign, thank you.

With purpose and boots on,

Shelly Kirkland

Chief Executive Officer

No goods or services were provided in exchange for this donation.





